
 

 
                       

 

 

CITY OF CAMDEN-FIRE HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 

Attention - Fire Hydrants will be flushed beginning April 4th 

 

CAMDEN, NJ – In order to ensure proper maintenance and function of our fire hydrants, Mayor 

Dana L. Redd would like to notify Camden residents and business owner’s that 

American Water Contract Services will be conducting fire hydrant flushing starting April 4th
th

 

between the hours of 8am to 4pm.  Flushing will run for the next ten weeks.   

 

As a result of the flushing, residents may experience a difference in water pressure and/or 

discoloration of water.  American Water Contract Services is asking that anyone who 

experiences this run their water taps using COLD WATER ONLY until it clears.  American 

Water Contract Services and the City of Camden apologize for any inconvenience that may 

cause.   

 

For those individuals who would like to obtain more information or have additional questions, 

please contact American Water Contract Services at 1-800-272-1325 or the City Department of 

Public Works Hotline at 856-757-7034.  
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CONTACT:  

Vincent Basara,  

City of Camden  

856-757-7200 
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